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On Tuesday, May 19 from 9-11am, I will be holding a public forum in Albany to address the

current and anticipated effects of global climate change on the State of New York and the

State’s efforts to combat man-made climate change. The purpose of the event is to hear from

scientific experts, New York residents and businesses impacted by climate change, and

environmental advocates and government officials about the progress of New York State’s

Climate Action Plan to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. For more information, or to sign up

to attend the forum, see the notice here or contact Burton Phillips, my Counsel, at 518-455-

2451 or phillips@nysenate.gov.

 


